CHIEF OF NAVAL AIR TRAINING

23 April 1985

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Congratulations on the great honor of Yale University in
establishing a chair in your name. While the action of Yale
is no surprise to those of us who know of your achievements,
your many friends are undoubtedly pleased that such a
prestigious university also recognizes the importance and
success of your great work.

I hope you have fully recovered from your recent surgery
and have been able to resume your normal schedule.

Best wishes and warmest regards.

Sincerely,

N

J. S. DISHER
Rear Admiral
U. S. Navy

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, MD
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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